
March Message: World Book Day


World Book Day is celebrated in March. It  may be really 
fun and exciting but you must stay safe if you are reading 
online or if you’re going to the library. We will show you 
how to keep safe when you are reading online.


Here is a list of things you shouldn’t do:


• Don’t borrow books that look threatening on the 
internet.


• Don’t buy books with money without asking an adult for 
permission.


• Don’t borrow / buy books that strangers recommend 
unless you recognise the book.


• Only read books that you are old enough to read.

• Never borrow random books without telling an adult.


And here is a list of things you should do:


• Borrow books that look safe.

• You should borrow books that and adult or teacher 

recommends.

• Read books from the authors you know.

• Use reading apps that you recognise.

• Always read books age appropriate for you.




Now make sure you follow these rules and also 
remember to ask your parents or another sensible 
relative if there is something that you are unsure 
of. 

We wish you a very happy world book day - 
remember keep safe.


